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Volunteers Needed 

 
Help keep our community beautiful. Volunteers are needed 

for the Architectural Control Committee.  The time 
commitment is about an hour a month to walk the property. 

    
Call 727-799-5040 
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Garbage Information       

We have dumpsters available for your garbage.  All garbage must be placed 
inside the dumpsters.  Please keep our neighborhood neat and tidy!  If you have 
large items please call the City of Safety Harbor for pick up.   

Large items, such as furniture, mattresses, etc. will be collected at no additional cost 
to the resident.  Please place these items out on your regular scheduled garbage day.  
If you have more than two items, please call 724-1550.  Items such as appliances will 
also be picked up free of charge by a separate crew at the end of the day, with the 
exception of appliances that contain freon.  Those items will only be collected after 
the resident confirms a special pick-up fee of $15.00 per unit for freon.   

Curbside collection of recycling is one time per week.  Items that can be recycled 
are newspapers, aluminum cans, and plastic (#1 & 2 only).  All items must be 
curbside by 7 A.M. on Tuesday and can be co-mingled in your green recycling bin.  
Please place the newspapers at the bottom of the bin or tied in twine to prevent the 
wind from blowing them all over.  Additional bins are available upon request to the 
City of Safety Harbor.  Other items can be recycled at the drop off centers located in 
the city. 

 

 
 

Please 
Do not feed the ducks. 
 
Feeding of the ducks at your 
door causes the ducks to 
become aggressive, chasing 
after and biting residents.  If 
you would like to feed the 
ducks you may do so only at 
the lake. 
 

 

Our Community Pool 
 

The pool area is for the enjoyment of the entire 
community, so it is important for everyone to follow 

the rules.  If you notice anyone not abiding by the 
rules, not picking up after themselves or using pool 

parking for personal use, please feel free to speak up 
and let them know.  We try to monitor the pool area; 

however we cannot be there at all times. 


